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Christian Value of this Half-Term: 

Humility 
Augustine ~ If you plan to build a tall house of virtues, you must first lay deep 
foundations of humility. 

Bubble Equipment 
As previously mentioned, the Friends of St 
Faiths’ secured a grant from Broadland 
District Council. This week the equipment 
started to arrive, and we’ve enjoyed playing 
with it at break and lunch! We have everything 
from frisbees to new footballs and there’s still 
more to come!  
 

Curriculum Overviews 
You have all received this term’s curriculum 
overviews for each class. We have lots of 
exciting learning taking place and we hope, 
once government guidance allows, we can 
start doing some more collaborative activities 
to end the year. Could I also remind you that 
our curriculum overviews, subject skills grids 
and content information can all be found on 
our school website, at: 
http://www.harnserfed.co.uk/st-faiths-
primary-school/curriculum/  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
End-of-Day Collection 
As you’ll be aware, we have restructured the 
end-of-day routine. We are asking parents to 
line up along the hedge to keep the path clear 
while waiting for your children. Staff will then 
bring children to the main gate for collection. 
This decision was made to ensure social 
distancing is adhered to, while making sure 
our older children can leave safely and 
independently. If you are collecting children 
at different times, please return to the end of 
the line to wait. Thank you for your support 
with this.  
 

PE and Weather-Appropriate 
Clothing 
Each class has 2 set PE days each week. On 
these days, children are asked to come into 
school wearing their PE kits to avoid having 
to change in school. This PE kit should be 
suitable for the weather. Your child is more 
than welcome to wear their school jumper on 
PE days, to keep warm, with leggings/jogging 
bottoms and trainers. On other days, we ask 
that children wear their correct school 
uniform. Please also remember to apply sun 
cream before school, in case the sun does 
make an appearance! 
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Attendance 
School Target: 97% 

So far this half term: 94.65% 
 

 

    
Autumn Half-Term 1 97.46% 96.46% 96.44% 95.3% 

Autumn Half-Term 2 94.21% 91.96% 99.1% 99.32% 

Spring Term 92.13% 91.95% 97.95% 96.81% 

Summer Half-Term 1 94.68% 91.82% 97.89% 95.05% 

Please note: Attendance figures include authorised Covid-related isolation. 

 
Well done to Oak Class for having the best attendance this fortnight! 

 
Superstars  
A very big congratulations to the following children from each class for receiving their weekly 
‘superstar’ award: 
 

 

Toby – Confidently sharing his thoughts and feelings. 

 

Teddy – Trying extra hard with his reading. 

 

Matthew D – Super effort when learning spellings. 
Tommy – A thoughtful first-person recount.  

 

Paige – Working hard to understand long division. 
Maggie and Amy – An informative and entertaining video about 
Mexico. 

 

Key Dates for Your Diary 
Blue = new 
 
Month      Event 

 
May 
20th ~ Tempest photography – individual and class groups (sorry, no mixed-bubble sibling photos) 
28th ~ Last day of Half Term 
 

June 
5th ~ First day of Half Term 

 
 


